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From:
Sent: Tuesday, 7 December 2021 2:25 PM
To: State Development and Regional Industries Committee
Subject: OIA

To whom it may concern  

I am writing a submission in support of thr Office of the Independent Assessor. I believe it is absolutely 
essential to have independent scrutiny of all Local Governments to ensure they uphold and promote the 
standards expected by the communities they represent.  
The OIA must continue to be fully funded and supported in this endeavour.  
Please ensure this vital office remains viable.  

Yours sincerely 
Janette Christie  
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